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Tony Denison will be steeling the show this month with his report to the CC on the 
Beautiful Scotland entry. So nothing to add on that.  

In the pollytunnell all the saved begonia tubers have been transplanted to grow on 
again this year. A trail of growing plants from seed, using newly built and purchased 
hot beds, is undrway. For this year such plants will be used to supplement as oposed 
to replace the bought in plugs.  

Further used compost need  to be removed, believe to the community garden, prior 
to arrival of new compost shortly.  

 

Jenny 


